
 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Sapporo branch office of HOWA SANGYO CO., LTD has been relocated with 

effect from July 1 (Mon). 

By expanding the work area, reception room and warehouse in the new office, this has not only led to an 

improvement in safety and quality, but the environment has also become more conducive for employees. 

In addition, we believe this will lead to a further expansion of our business because of the easy access of the 

location to the train station, highway and airport. 

 

In conjunction with this relocation, we aim to further expand our business and improve our service to our 

customers, with our employees working together as one to advance the business in future. 

 

For more details about the relocation, please refer to the [Howa Network] as given below. 

URL https://www.howa-s.co.jp/company/office/index.html 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

END 

July 1, 2019 

HOWA SANGYO CO., LTD 

The Sapporo branch office has relocated 

https://www.howa-s.co.jp/company/office/index.html

